
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 21 July 2021 9:15 AM 
To: Reeves, Stephen <Stephen.Reeves@ags.gov.au> 
Cc: Vermeesch, Paul <Paul.Vermeesch@ags.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2020/99; AM2021/65 and AM2021/63 [SEC=OFFICIAL] [AGSDMS-DMS.FID4330342] 
 
Dear Mr Reeves, 
 
I refer to matters AM2020/99, AM221/63 and AM2021/65 and your correspondence dated 16 July 2021. 
 
I have provided your correspondence to President Ross, noting the Australian Government’s request for leave to file 
relevant information which is publicly available by linking parties and the Commission to where that information is 
accessible. 
 
President Ross has agreed to your request to provide links to publicly available material. 
 
If you have any further queries in relation to these matters, please contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
From: Reeves, Stephen <Stephen.Reeves@ags.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 16 July 2021 4:14 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Vermeesch, Paul <Paul.Vermeesch@ags.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2020/99; AM2021/65 and AM2021/63 [SEC=OFFICIAL] [AGSDMS-DMS.FID4330342] 
 

OFFICIAL 
Dear Associate 
 
We attach, for filing the above matters, the Commonwealth’s response for the purposes of Direction 4 of the 
Commission’s directions of 1 July 2021. 
 
We note the request for leave in paragraph 4 of the letter, and would be grateful for guidance on the Commission’s 
preferred way to receive information that is already in a publically accessible form. 
 
Regards,__________________________ 
Stephen Reeves 
Senior Lawyer 
Australian Government Solicitor 
T 03 9242 1206  M 0438 337 412 
stephen.reeves@ags.gov.au 
Find out more about AGS at http://www.ags.gov.au 

 
Important: This message may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you think it was sent to you by 
mistake, please delete all copies and advise the sender. For the purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this email is 
authorised by AGS. 

 

OFFICIAL 
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